
 
 
Kelly Barron is the Victim Services Coordinator for the Kyle Police Department. She also is the 
Co-Coordinator of the Hays County Regional CISM Team and the Co-Coordinator of the Kyle 
Police Department Peer Support Team. Kelly has been in Law Enforcement for over 24 years 
and comes from a First Responder Family. Cooper is a 1-year-old English Cream Golden 
Retriever who received his Therapy K-9 Certification in March 2022 from United K-9's through 
Paws and Stripes in Brevard County, Florida. He assists the employees of the Kyle Police 
Department and the City of Kyle. While his primary focus is first responders, he has assisted a 
few victims as well. When off duty, Cooper loves to play with his 2-legged siblings, his 4-legged 
siblings, and would play fetch with a tennis ball all day if possible.  
 


